
 
 

CITY OF OVERLAND PARK PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
INTRACITY COMMUNICATION 
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2003 
 
 
TO: The Governing Body 
 
RE: Interlocal Service Agreement between Johnson County Board of County 

Commissioners and the city for the Home Revitalization Program 
 
 
Attached is the subject Interlocal Service Agreement.  It provides a grant of $28,000 to 
the county to provide home revitalization services for income-eligible Overland Park 
homeowners. The program is designed to provide assistance with repairs that, if not 
addressed immediately, would adversely affect the health and safety of the homeowner, 
or if not remedied, would cause significant damage to the structure.  These repairs are 
limited to complete tear-off and replacement of leaking roofs, replacement of furnaces 
certified defective and/or central air conditioning systems for health reasons, or the 
replacement of electrical systems certified defective or inadequate. The grant was 
approved by the Governing Body as part of the FY 2003 Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG) Program.  
 
The Agreement is written in accordance with the terms and conditions of the CDBG 
Program. 
 
Staff recommends approval of the Agreement between Johnson County Board of 
County Commissioners and the city for the Home Revitalization Program. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Florence M. Erickson 
Administrator 
Management Services 
 
 
 
 



 
 


